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Issue 74, 5th November 2021 

Weekly Wrap-Up Newsletter   

The weekly wrap- up newsletter is a platform to  link and update staff and project stakeholders on the hap-

penings in all Project Implementation Units (PIUs) and Project Management Unit (PMU) on the progress of  

projects CAUSE implemented in various communities  of Honiara, Guadalcanal (areas outside of town 

boundary), Auki, Gizo, Noro and Munda.  

 

 

This week CAUSE PMU team consist of Cris Afable Project Manager, Judith Fangalasu’u and Nadia Mamood of Word 
Bank visited Malaita Province particularly Auki. As part of the trip team also paid a curtsy visit to the Provincial office and 
met with Chief planning officer, Coordinator of PGSP and MPA for Waledala ward of Malaita.  At the meeting, team dis-

cuss with the provincial team number of interventions done so far and moving forward. 

Curtesy  Visit to Malaita Province Office 

Kunu footpath near completion  

Fencing of Kiluufi Covid Centre 

Kunu footpath in Auki, Malaita Province is almost on the completion stage. 

There are few more work to be done then the foot path should be fully complet-

ed. Currently workers are working on the short footbridge.  

Clearance work has started for the fencing of Covid centre at Kiluufi hospital 

of Malaita Province. The fencing is necessary to keep those who work in the 

isolation centre safe at all times.  



 

 

Announcements 

1. Cabinet has lifted the suspension on incoming international flights, lifting of the suspension means the Oversight Committee can now schedule incom-

ing flights, and only people approved by the Oversight Committee subcommittee will be allowed to enter. 

2. Attorney General John Muria Jr last week stated that the policy expired on the 31st of October 2021, meaning those public servants who have not been 

vaccinated against Covid-19 will be on half-pay starting today. Those that are still not vaccinated by 1st January 2022 will have their employment termi-

nated. 

3. Prime Minister Manasseh Sogavare has farewelled the outgoing New Zealand High Commissioner to Solomon Islands H.E Georgina Roberts. The 

Prime Minister on behalf of the government and people of Solomon Islands thanked the outgoing New Zealand high commissioner for her service and 

contributions to the country.  

Jericho Jacobs ladder railing  

Railing of Jericho Jacobs ladder in East Honiara is almost half way to com-

plete. Meanwhile form work is continuing on the other side of the ridge. Pour-

ing of concrete will continue next week.  

Work on the  concrete footpath at Mbokonavera road has commence. The 

concerete has started from the top of the road and will run down and termi-

Concrete work on Mbokonavera road  

Gizo Corner Shop Jacob’s ladder 

The Gizo - Corner Shop Jacob’s ladder that runs down the TC area is 

almost complete. Few more work to be done then it should be completed. 

Noro market storage completed. 

The Noro market waste storage has completed. Just few cleaning up 

works  needs to be done then all set for official handing over next month. 


